
 

 

 

Father’s Day BBQ Breakfast 

Thursday 3rd September 2020 

7.30am to 8.30am 

If you are available to help with cooking 

from 7am please email us at  

smgparentsandfriends@gmail.com 

 

(Rescheduled from Friday 4th September) 

Cake & Bake Sale    

The Bake Sale has been postponed to 

Term 4 due to a conflict in schedule. 

It will be held on: 

Friday  16th October 2020 

All money raised this year will be donated 

to the Year 6 class for their Graduation 

Books. 

 

Year 6 Graduation Committee 

The committee is looking for any jars (mason 

style, pasta sauce jars) of around 15cm tall. 

There is a box in the School Office near the P&F 

area for drop off.   

Your assistance is greatly appreciated. 

 

Year 6 Parents - Please send any photos of your   

children from year 6, throughout their time at 

SMG to  smg2020grad@gmail.com  

Please send them in by the 

 25th September 2020 

 

 

Saint Maria Goretti’s Catholic School 
Parents & Friends Association 

              President: Simone Roney 

Vice President: Michelle Urquhart 
Secretary: Jayne Aland  

Treasurer: Evita Footman 

Contact: smgparentsandfriends@gmail.com 

   School Website P&F Link: https://www.smg.wa.edu.au/pnf/ 

  

NEWSLETTER 

Obstacle - a - Thon 

This year’s Obstacle-a-Thon will be held on    

Friday 25th September 

Sponsorship Forms will be sent home shortly. 

The success of these fun events relies on the 

help of volunteers within our school. If you are 

able to assist on the day, we would love to hear 

from you.  

smgparentsandfriends@gmail.com 

 
 

 

Next Meeting 
 

Wednesday 9th September 
 

@9am 
 

SMG Training Room 
 

All Welcome 

 

We wish all families and staff Good Health 

Please understand that we may have to change our 

schedule of events and will inform you if this occurs. 
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